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17th December 2013


FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN

Dear Sponsor Maria,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from your shy polite foster daughter, also wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2014.  

This last term has been very busy to Achieng, she has done her last examination, we pray that she may join high school next year. We shall inform you the school where she has been called by the government. 

Christine told me to tell you she promises to study hard; she will not shame you, and your sponsorship. Christine always loves Vivian Gakii and always takes care of her. Vivian asked Christine my sister when you go to high school, who will take care of me, Christine replied I will give you my friend to take care of you. 

Our country Kenya had a great celebration of 50 years Jubilee, the and the old in Kenya enjoyed the day, so I decided to take the school outing for a tour to see wild animals and Sylvia was happy to see lion, giraffe, hyena and monkeys. It was a marvelous day. 

Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 



Lucy Odipo.



